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Comments: Dear GMUG Forest Manger, 

 

As a resident of Crested Butte I've witnessed exponentially increasing motorized use on our public  landscape.

With advances in motorized over snow technology, I'm especially concerned about negative ecological impacts

associated with the greater range of snow machines. 

 

To adaquately manage negative future impacts, I believe Winter Travel Management Planning (WTMP) should

start within ONE YEAR of completing the Revised Forest Plan.  Final Winter Recreation Opportunity Settings

(ROS) should be forward looking and determined during WTMP, not from the Revised Forest Plan.

 

I fully support all Recommended Wilderness areas proposed in Alternative D (including Gunnison Public Lands

Initiative (GPLI) and other proposals). I urge the GMUG to envision management from a long-term perspective

for the benefit of current and future generations.


